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6-19-2007 WASH. UT & Te COMM

Express Movers, Inc
218 S Mead Street
Seattle WA 98108

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S Evergreen Park DR SW

POB 47250

Olympia WA 98504

To Whom It May Concern:

I am in receipt of your “Notice of Cancellation of Your Insurance”. Ispoke to
someone on the phone but want to follow up in writing:

We recently changed insurance companies and have not been satisfied. (Among
other things they never sent a Form E to the state, causing us to get a letter similar to
this one)

On July 5 that policy will be cancelled because we are reinstating our policy with
Progressive Insurance. The new policy will be in place before the current one is
discontinued. No doubt they will send you notification at the proper time.

Slncerely, w

Toni Powell
Express Movers, Inc
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